
 

Annual Report, 2020-21  

In 2020, three new students were selected for the Gummere Fellows Program: Yesenia Uribe ’21, 

Gabriel Anzeze ’23 and Jamari Tansmore ’22.  Joining them to make up the 2020-21 class were 

incumbents Carlson Ayanlaja ’22, Clara Biolo Thompson ’22, Margaret Blackstone ’22,         

Mark Bogley ’22, Hannah Gurholt ’21, Fallon Longfield ’21 and Aaron O’Neill ’21.  All were 

involved and positive contributors to the campus community and share the same enthusiasm and 

pride for the Colle



Due to the pandemic, the entire student body studied remotely during the fall semester of the 

2020-21 academic year and about two-thirds were back on campus for the spring semester.  While 

challenging, the Gummere Fellows remained committed to the Program and continued assisting in 

Development & Alumni Relations initiatives, interfacing with key alumni, and fostering alumni 

engagement.  Such activities included: 

¶ Forester Day 2021 




